Debra ThomEson

From: Malena Marvin <malena.marvin@gmail.com>

Sent: Woednesday, September 16, 2020 4:11 PM

To: Debra Thompson

Cc: Brian Richards; Stephanie Hayes; Stephanie Payne; Stephen Giesbrecht
Subject: Letter of Interest to serve on Parks & Rec board

Hi Debra,

| just wanted to offer a formal letter of interest in serving on the Petershurg Borough Parks & Rec Advisory Board after
the fail 2020 elections.

I had submitted a candidate form for the election but just missed the 5 pm deadline!

Here is my original letter in regard to serving as a volunteer on the board for your review...

I am writing to express interest in serving as an interim member of the Parks & Recreation board for Petersburg
Borough.

My husband and | are frequent users of the Community center and are invested in seeing the department flourish and
serve the community for years to come.

[ have also been a fitness instructor for Parks & Rec and understand that end of operations as well!
| have a background setting up and growing a successful small business in the community as well as many years
experience in executive management of nonprofit organizations. | believe my professional background could be of use

as we work to set our facilities and staff up to thrive amid uncertain budgetary and community heaith conditions.

As a proponent of creating this commission, | wanted to also take accountability for ensuring it succeeds as the
Assembly envisioned when authorizing it.

| also currently serve on the boards of the Petersburg Arts Council and the Southeast Alaska Watershed Coalition.

Thank you for considering my interest & application.

Malena Marvin
907.957.1007



